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- P.O. Box 85

Monterey, CA 93942
RE: Future Water Needs Estimate

Dear Mr. Berger:

In keeping with your request, the following is submitted as an estimate of the long-term
water needs for the Monterey Peninsula Airport using build-out figures from the
Airport’s Master Plan and current projections.

1. Non-residential building square-footage only. No residential housmg or complexes.
Description Use S.F.
North Side Business Park  Group 1 1,108,602
Aviation Hangar Storage Group III 1,780,664
Non-Aviation Self Storage ~ Group III 75,000

2. Projections were calculated from figures forecast in the airport’s Master Plan and
anticipated future development projects.

Monterey Peninsula Airport Master Plan Update September 1992

- No housing units are planned.

Contact: Joan Kaczmarek, 200 Fred Kane Drive, Suite 200, Monterey, CA 93940

jkacmareke@monterevairport.com, (831) 648-7000 x209.

If you have questions or need clarification, please contact me anytime.
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Sincerely,
MONTEREY PENINSULA AIRPORT DISTRICT

e

Joan Kaczmarek
Capital Projects Manager
Planning and Development Division

fjk.water.futureneed

cc. Thomas Greer, General Manager
Daniel H. O’Brien, Deputy General Manager Planning & Development





